
“No-Sort” Recycling Coming Soon! 

 

The City of Moorhead is transitioning from source sepa-

rated recycling to “no-sort” recycling.  Beginning July 1, 

2017 all your recycling can be placed in one container and 

no more sorting! 

“No-Sort” Recycling Details 

 Mid-June, every resident who currently has a grey garbage tote will re-

ceive an additional new blue 96-gallon tote free of charge.  

 Apartment buildings will receive either a blue 300-gallon container or a 

blue dumpster located near the existing dumpster. 

 For current curbside recycling customers, your schedule will remain the 

same; every other week on your garbage day.  

 The first residential collection will be Monday, July 3, 2017. 

 The four drop-off sites (see map below) will remain available for use but 

you will still need to separate materials. 

 A detailed recycling guide will be mailed to every resident in May. 

 The monthly recycling fee will increase $0.75 to $3.59 per month. 

 Why are we moving to “No-Sort”?   

 Because it’s easier! 

 Because you can recycle more material like office paper, phone 

books, junk mail and pizza boxes! 

 Because it will increase participation and help keep more materi-

al out of the landfill! 


